The Valle View

MRS. ELAINE BLAIR blaire@valleschools.org

(573) 883-2403

Follow us on Facebook - Valle Catholic School and Twitter @vallecatholic

March 22, 2019

Warrior Pride

- Congratulations to our Valle Grade School Speech Team and their great performance at the St. Agnes Speech Meet last weekend. In speech meets, students in grades 5-8 develop and improve their public speaking skills by memorizing and performing a bit of a play or story. August Palmer and Ella Wolk earned a Blue ribbon. Drake Meyer and Grayson McGowan got a Blue ribbon. Nolan Prehm got a Red ribbon and Natalie Kist earned a Blue Ribbon. Wow!
- Friday Folders this week have lots of information about the upcoming Scholastic Book Fair. There are flyers showing some of the books that will be available and a schedule of events and times. There is also a card with information about bowling at Quonset Lanes in Crystal City.
- Here is exciting news! We are going to get lots of new students next year. Just about every other day Mrs. Metzger is giving a tour or a student is shadowing. Pray for this continued growth and success. Kudos to Mrs. Metzger for her hard work!
- Thank you to everyone for your hard work on our recent Auction. The dinner was yummy. Everyone seemed to have fun socializing with friends and family. The decorations were amazing. There were so many good items that helped raise money for Valle. This is an example of what makes this school great. Everyone pitches in and this school thrives.

More Notes

- Valle Grade School will have their field day on Friday, May 10. Various dates were discussed at our recent Patrons' Club. Originally we were going to do a survey, however, this was the only Friday that Kona Ice was available. Mrs. Blair made a quick executive decision and booked Kona Ice for May 10.
- Registration for next school year is due next week on Friday, March 29. Online registration is available on the left hand side of the School Speak Home Page. Click on Registration 2019-20 School Year. Once completed, print the form and send to the Grade School or High School office with your \$25 per student registration fee.

Coming Soon...

March 22- Shrimp Fry by the High School Stucco in the Valle Cafeteria beginning at 4:00 pm.

March 29—Registrations for 19-20 school year are due.

March 29- Late Start at 8:50 for Faculty Meeting

April 1-5—Scholastic Book Fair check your Friday Folder for more details.

April 16—Valle Band Club Meeting for parents of band students in grades 5-12 is at 6:30 pm in the Band Room.

April 18-22—Easter Break Classes will resume on April 23

May 4-1st Communion at 11:00 am at church.

Book Fair Notes

- We are looking for a **LOT** more volunteers to help run the registers or to help with set up/take down for the Spring Scholastic Book Fair. If you are available to help, please sign up on the Homepage of School Speak. Grandparents are welcome to help too as long as they have the Protecting God's Children class.
- Mark your calendars for our Spring Scholastic Book Fair Literacy Night on Tuesday, April 2. We will gather in the cafeteria at 6:30 pm. Students will be sent to their grade level activities. Parents are welcome to walk with them and watch. Middle School students will have a scavenger hunt so wear tennis shoes and comfortable clothes. :)
- The annual BRAG event (Books, Reading and Grandparents) will take place on April 4. We will begin with 8:00 Mass and then head to school to eat cookies and visit the book fair with our Grandparents. Now is the time to ask your grandparent to attend our BRAG event.

Prayer Corner

Please pray for Miles Woodward and in thanksgiving for our successful auction.

